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16th May 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

Meet the Candidates Evening, Thursday 25th May 2017 

With elections in Parliament due on 8th June 2017, a special event has been organised by The Village 

Voice and All Saints Church giving members of our community an opportunity to meet the candidates 

for the Great Yarmouth parliamentary seat, which covers Belton and Burgh Castle. The event takes 

place from 7 to 9pm on Thursday 25th May at All Saints Church, Belton. 

None of the organisers have any political affiliations, the evening will be chaired by Rev Rosie Bunn, 

the local vicar and Dr Regi Alexander, Village Voice editor. If you plan to attend, you can submit 

written questions to the co-chairs either in person or by 

email, beltonvveditor@gmail.com & rosie@rosiebunn.co.uk. You can do this until 6.15 pm on 25th 

May 2017. It is expected that these questions will focus on topics that are of local and national 

relevance- Brexit, The Economy, Law & Order, Health, Education, Transport, Pensions, Social 

Security and any other relevant issue. The facilitators will select questions from those submitted and 

invite each selected questioner to ask the question to the candidates’ panel. Each candidate will reply 

to it in turn, succinctly. 

The candidates attending are Mr Brandon Lewis MP (Conservative), Mr Mike Smith-Clare (Labour), 

Mr James Joyce (liberal Democrat), Ms Catherine Blaiklock (UKIP) and Mr Harry Webb (Green 

Party). 

Yours faithfully 

 

K Lee 

Headteacher 
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